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Construction Update — 19t October 2017

We would like to notify you of upcoming demolition works required for Building 3. These works
involve the removal of an existing brickwork wall adjacent to the Eastern footpath on Davy Road.

To facilitate these works it will be necessary to temporarily close the Eastern footpath on Davy
Road. To minimise disruption to pedestrians we have scheduled these works outside of normal
business hours. Demolition of the brickwork wall and closure of the Eastern footpath on Davy
Road will therefore be undertaken on Saturday 21°%t of October between the hours of 7.30am and
3.30pm.

We apologise for any disruption caused during these works. If you have any questions or if you
require more information, please contact atp.communicationsf@mirvac.com or call 1800 870
549.

Kind regards, Kim

Kim Elliott
ATP Communications Specialist
Office and Industrial

T +612 9080 8125
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015
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